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  ARROW TRU-LINE RELOCATING TO TORONTO 
 
ARCHBOLD, Ohio: Arrow Tru-Line is moving its distribution center in Canada early next year from 
Toronto to Brandtford.  

“We look forward to leveraging this new location, streamlining the process of supplying our valued 
customers, and accelerating our efforts to improve operations,” said Alan Elliott, Director of 
Manufacturing Services. “Delighting our customers is our top priority, and we look forward to being 
more active in this market. I’m personally excited to get to know our Canadian customers in a more in-
depth way as we work to deliver robust solutions to their supply chain.”   
  
“There will be no interruption in service for Arrow Tru-Line customers as the transition is made to this 
bigger, more modern facility,” said John McLaughlin, Vice President of Sales and Marketing at Arrow 
Tru-Line. The company will shut down the Brandtford location after the transition is complete. The new 
distribution center will be located at 115 Drumlin Circle in Concord, Toronto.  
 
Arrow Tru-Line offers tracks, top and bottom brackets, struts, packaged hardware sets, wind load 
hardware, spring fittings and anchor plates, splice plates, sheave straps, sheaves, shafts, rollers, low 
headroom components, jamb brackets, hinges, lock components, fasteners, exhaust ports, door 
handles, couplers, chain hoists, cables and accessories, including bearing plates, bearings, and angles. 
Our quality products are used in many applications, including garage doors, household appliances, and 
farm machinery. Contact Arrow Tru-Line today to learn how we help empower our customers with the 
perfect solution. 
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